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There have been no new grievances since the last full Staff Senate
Committee Meeting. SCG Vice Chair, Angela Cox, and I met with
Mary Elizabeth Miles and Donna Ernst from HR on 10/10/2022 to
discuss HR’s role in the grievance process and how they can be a help to
the SGC committee.

Respectfully submitted,
Theora Hudson
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